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To: LuAnn Wilkins 

FACSIMI

LE 

Fax #: 324-3409 

Re: Transfer to NARA 

Date: May 25, 2017 

Pages: 13, including this cover sheet. 

 

Dear LuAnn: 
 
Here is the list of HSCA subjects that we have been discussing by telephone.  As you 
know, we were surprised at how little the Bureau released to the Archives on 4/30/98, 
given the amount of negotiation that has been done since August of 1997, and given our 
understanding that post-production on these files should have been ongoing for at least 
7 months.   
 
Of course, these numbers will be somewhat different from yours, since we have slightly 
different page counts.  While a slight difference is to be expected, I would very much like 
to know if you are aware of anything that I am missing that would make a significant 
difference in the numbers. 
 
I will notify the Board of the Bureau’s goal to have the remainder of the fully negotiated 
subjects transferred in early June.  Please keep us updated as to the FBI’s progress in 
reaching this goal. 
 
Laura 

From the desk of...  
 

Laura Denk 
Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street, N.W., 2nd Floor 
Washington, D.C.  20530 

 
(202) 724-0088 

Fax: (202) 724-0457 


